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Board Secretary

I

" .rom: EA-SnaplLake
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2003 12:32 PM
To: Board Secretary
Subject: FW: May 29 letter

Kirsten - could you please print this and file to the public registry?

Glenda

-----QOriginal Message----- 3
From: EA-SnapLake

Sent: Mon 2003-06-16 12:13 PM

To: John.McConnell@ca.debeersgroup.com

Ce: robin.johnstone@ca.debeersgroup.com

Subject: May 29 letter

John:

This is confirmation that we are in receipt of your May 29 letter regardingithe NWTMN's May 22nd letter, and
we are acting on it. Sorry for the delay, apparently the letter got buried so it just got into my hands today.

Regards,
Glenda

6/16/2003 STIEY



